

NATIONAL ASSOCIATION FOR THE ADVANCEMENT OF COLORED PEOPLE

4805 MT. HOPE DRIVE • BALTIMORE, MD 21215-3297 • (410) 580-5777

LORRAINE C. MILLER
Interim President & Chief Executive Officer

ROSLYN M. BROCK Chairman, Board of Directors

July 8, 2014

Derrick L. Foward, President NAACP Dayton Branch 1528 Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Way Dayton, OH 45402

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the 2014 Thalheimer Awards Selection Committee, I am pleased to inform you that you have been selected to receive the 2014 Thalheimer Award for activities January 1, 2013 – December 31, 2013. The Thalheimer Awards will be presented on Wednesday, July 23, 2014 at 6:00 p.m., (location to be determined) prior to the 2014 Freedom Fund Banquet/Spingarn Awards Dinner.

As the Branch President, you and a guest are invited to the reception to receive your well-deserved award. If you are unable to attend, we will be pleased to present the award to a designated Branch representative. Immediately after the reception; you and the other honorees will be escorted to The Grand Ballroom for the Dinner. (Your quest will not be provided with a ticket to the dinner).

Additionally, we are pleased to provide to your unit, one (1) complimentary ticket to the 2014 Freedom Fund Banquet/Spingarn Awards Dinner. Your ticket may be picked up in the Field Operations Department Office, Mandalay Bay Surf E beginning Saturday, July 19th thru Tuesday, July 22nd from 9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

Please RSVP via reply to this email. You must present this letter to receive your ticket to the Freedom Fund/Spingarn Awards Dinner.

Congratulations! We look forward to seeing you at the National Convention.

Sincerely,

Lorraine C. Miller Interim President

NAACP